
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Weekly Newsletter – 13 November 2020 

 
 

 
 
I wanted to start this newsletter with the best thing that has happened this week. Today our new crossing patrol 
has started!  
 
I know that we have been waiting such a long time and that parents have been worried as it is such a busy 
road but hopefully now we can all feel a bit safer. I know that we will all make her feel very welcome. 
 
 
I also wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the generous donations towards 
Children In Need. We aren’t able to give you a total just yet but we will let you know as 
soon as possible.    
 
 
Flu Vaccination 
The nurses will be administering the flu vaccination on Monday 16 November 2020, to the children who have 
permission to receive this vaccination.  The nurses will be returning on 8th December 2020 to complete the 
vaccinations. 
 
Children who receive the flu vaccination may suffer from a mild fever, which usually resolves within 48 hours.  
This is a common, expected reaction and isolation is not required unless a household member or someone you 
have been in close contact with has tested positive to COVID or is self-isolating. 
 
Common side effects from the flu vaccination include: 
 

 Feeling generally unwell, shivery, achy and tired. 

 Nasal congestion/runny nose, reduced appetite, feeling generally unwell and headache. 
 
These side effects usually disappear within one to two days without treatment but paracetamol can be given if 
necessary to relieve any of these symptoms.   
 
As has always been recommended, any fever after vaccination should be monitored and if parents or carers are 
concerned about their child’s health at any time, they should seek advice from their GP, Pharmacy or NHS 111. 
 
 



 
 
Remembrance  
We gathered together virtually as a whole school to commemorate Remembrance Day and to respect the 2 
minutes silence.  Each class also made poppies and these have been displayed in each class window with a 
selection on the fence by our main gate. 
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Awards of the Week 
 

Ready to Learn Class of the Week is Year 6 and Year 2 
 

Attendance of the Week is Year 5 
 

Rock Star of the Week is Year 3 
 

Sports Performer of the Week is Freya in Year 4 
 

Award of the Week is Jorgi Year 3 for completing her high frequency word list 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Year 1 Noah 

Year 2 Hannah 
Year 3 Surina 
Year 4 Eva 
Year 5 Lavinia 
Year 6 Joshua 

 
 
 
Key Dates during Autumn Term 2 
Flu Vaccination    Monday 16 November 2020 and Tuesday 8 December 2020 
Christmas Lunch    Wednesday 9 December 2020 
Christmas Jumper Day/Festive Outfit Friday 11 December 2020 
Christmas Craft Morning   Wednesday 16 December 2020 
Cinderella Pantomime    Thursday 17 December 2020 
Last Day of Autumn Term    Friday 18 December 2020 – finish at 1.30 pm 
First Day of Spring Term   Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 

 


